
 
 

 Hockey Season is fast approaching! The Kankakee Youth Hockey Club 

(KYHC) is actively seeking family and business team sponsorship support in 

helping to provide a quality hockey experience for local youth hockey players 

from around the Kankakee Area. KYHC is made up of teams with players in 

grades K - 12th. This year, the Kankakee Youth Hockey Club season starts with 

pre-season games in September and ends with the League Playoffs in March. 

We aim to educate youth players by teaching positive life values like dedication, 

hard work, and self-discipline. We know that when children progress through 

our organization, they learn to play hockey and gain self-confidence and good 

sportsmanship. 

 Hockey fees and equipment are expensive. Eighty Percent of your 

sponsorship dollars go directly to the player you are sponsoring. Your 

sponsorship helps make hockey affordable and allows the Kankakee area to 

have one of the best hockey clubs in the Chicagoland Area.  

 

If you are interested in sponsoring the Kankakee Youth Hockey Club for 

the 2025-26 Season, Please scan the QR Code Below to access the online 

version of our Sponsorship form. Thank you for your support! 

 


